
 

60/2017 
 

Draft Minutes of the meeting of Dodford with Grafton Planning Committee 
held on 29 June 2017 at 4.30pm 

 
 
Present:  Councillors Vicky Churchill, Lynne Griffin, Rachel Jennings (Planning Committee 
Chairman), Alwyn Rea and Christine Thomas 
 
In attendance:  Clerk Kay Stone  
 
1. Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Rory Lydon and Scottie Sanderson gave their apologies, reasons for which were 
accepted. 
 
2.  Declarations of interest 

i. None 
ii. None 

 
3.  To consider planning applications received 

i. 17/00608/FUL – Four Acres, Victoria Road – Replacement of metal railings with 
frameless glass balustrade and associated works 
The Parish Council has no objection as long as non-reflective material is used due 
to the Conservation Area setting. 

ii. Any planning issues 
None 
 

4.  To consider planning appeals received 
APP/P1805/W/17/3174490 – Building off Fockbury Road – Change of use of agricultural 
building to 1 no. dwelling house 
Due to more research required by the Parish Council this will need to be discussed again 
at a future planning meeting before the consultation end date of 12 July.  Clerk to organise 
 
5.  To consider any planning decisions received 
None 
 
6.  Enforcement/Environmental issues 
Enforcement updates on current issues have been received from Bromsgrove District 
Council (BDC) prior to the meeting and were discussed in full at the BDC planning training 
meeting which took place earlier in the afternoon. 
 
The meeting closed at 5.40pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed........................................................ Chairman 

 


